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Important Dates: 

                

11/10 Veterans Day Program 

 11/20 Field Trip to Sesqui Park 

 11/24 Field Day 

 11/25-11/27 Thanksgiving Break 

 11/30-12/4 Book Fair 

 12/3 NASA Family Night  
 

Reminders: 

 Please send your child in uniforms daily!  

 Please sign your child out no later than 2:15 if you 

are picking up early for any reason. 

 Library Checkout Days: Frazier-Tuesday, McKenna-

Wednesday 

 Upcoming Activity Classes: Frazier- P.E., McKenna- 

Science Explorations 

Home Talk: 
Go on a Wood and Paper Hunt around your house.  Can you find 

at least 5 things made of wood and 5 things made of paper?  

Discuss how you know something is made of wood or paper.  

Enjoy this time exploring with your child! 

This Week in ELA:  
This week in reading, we practiced recognizing, 

writing, and hearing letters Ww, Xx, Yy, and Zz.  

We also read and illustrated the poem Little Boy 

Blue.  We learned sight words run, play, and you, 

reviewing all of our previous words.  In writing, we 

celebrated another Author’s Chair, as writers 

shared stories that spanned more than one page.  

We focused on having a beginning, middle, and end, 

as well as using a storyteller voice.  They did a 

fabulous job!  During the second quarter, we will 

be practicing informational writing in our 

workshop. 

This Week in Math: 
This week we practiced identifying and describing 2-

D shapes.  We learned that 2-D shapes are flat.  As 

we described our shapes, we learned that: a circle has 

1 continuous curved side, a square has 4 equal sides, a 

triangle has 3 sides, a rectangle has 4 sides and 4 

corners (shaped like L’s), and a hexagon has 6 sides.  

 

Amanda Kimpson 11/16 

Oona Borovicka 11/24 

Rose Grondell 11/26 

 

 

 

 

Each week, teachers will pick a student who has done a great 

job being a “bucket filler,” or a kind friend. This week, our 

bucket fillers are: 

Kamryn Wood and Max Saltzman 

Congratulations, Bucket Fillers! 

This Week in Science: 
This week we learned about Wood and Paper.  We 

learned that wood comes from trees and can be 

used for many different things.  We learned that 

paper also comes from trees!  We are excited to 

make our own recycled paper next week! 
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